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23 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
I hope that your daughter is looking forward to her Alternative Curriculum Week, even if it is not quite to 
the place where we were expecting to go!    
 
Please find attached the final Upper 4 itinerary for our trip to Sark. We are camping at Pomme de Chein 
and hiring bicycles for traveling to and from the campsite. Weather dependent, we will be joined at the 
campsite on Monday night by members of the Sark Astronomy Society who will hopefully show us the 
best of what Sark’s Dark Sky Island status has to offer. Tuesday will be our most active and fun-packed 
day with sea based activities provided by Outdoor Guernsey in the morning and sea swimming in the 
afternoon at Dixcart Bay. In the evening we will have a yoga and qigong session to help unwind and relax. 
We will return to Guernsey on Wednesday morning and your daughter can be picked up from college 
from 15:30.  
 
A return of some funds will be made should the cost of this trip and activities be less than what we 
requested for the cancelled trip to Alderney.  
 
The kit list that was sent out earlier this week still stands with the addition of a Core Card so you daughter 
can buy lunch at College on Wednesday.  
 
We look forward to seeing your daughter at the inter-island quay at 8:00am on Monday. Please arrive 
promptly so we can get luggage labelled before departure.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tom McGovern 
 
Mr T. McGovern 
Upper Four Year Co-ordinator 


